887 Heartland Park Lane Antioch, IL 60002

July 14, 2011

Jason Lind Superintendent Millburn Community Consolidated School District 24 18550 Millburn Rd. Wadsworth, IL 60083

Dear Mr. Lind,

Please accept this letter as a notice of my voluntary resignation as an employee of Millburn District 24.

This decision was not an easy one to make. Thank you for the support and the opportunities that you have provided me during my tenure with the school. I have thoroughly enjoyed my six years teaching at Millburn. I will not forget the colleagues I have had the pleasure of working with, many who have become lifelong friends, as well as the many students whom I was blessed to teach over the years.

Please let me know if I can be of any assistance during the transition period.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Tschanz